THE REPRESENTATIVE
OF THE
UNITED STATES OF AMERICA
TO THE
UNITED NATIONS

July 18, 1975

Dear Linc:

Thank you so much for the article and
for the text of the commentary. Much good
could be done if more people started taking
these matters as seriously as they deserve
to be taken, and your performance sounds as
if it was a noble step.

and thank you as well for your congratula-
tions, Now that I'm here, I'm beginning to
realize just how much luck I'm going to need.

Sincerely yours,

Daniel P. Moynihan

Professor Lincoln P. Bloomfield
Massachusetts Institute of Technology
Cambridge, Massachusetts 02139



